
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would love for all our students to participate in our enhanced 8 week summer camp this year! We are 

creating a wonderful enriching program with an emphasis on advancing academics and social/emotional skills 

to suit every student; we know they are going to love it! We listened to what was important to you; a summer 

program that is rich in academic content that will reinforce & master skills learned and get ready for the next 

school year.  Teachers will start working on individualized academic plans that will include Language, Math & 

Reading as soon as each child’s summer application is turned in.  

Returning this summer; the very sought after Robotics. Program. Students will build robots with Legos; 

designed by Engineers, Teachers and Architects to promote S.T.E.M. growth.  This year, in addition to all the 

exciting in-house entertainment, we have included a Tennis camp by Tennis Kids, Music with Mr. Mario, and a 

Dance Class by DanceFit.  Please see the Summer calendar for all daily activities that will include all in house 

assemblies & field trips (away). Students may attend weekly or in a 4 week session 

We will continue to mandate all safety protocols we implemented for the school year to extend to our 

summer camp as well. You will find a copy on our school website: www.oneontamontessori.com, under 

2021/2022 Safety Protocols TK- 6th Grade. As of now, students will continue to mask indoors but may take 

it off outdoors.  If we feel it is safe to discontinue masks indoors we will notify you.  It is a parents’ discretion 

to have their children keep masks on both, indoors and outdoors.  

The cost is $750 per every 4 week session; this fee is for early bird registrations (for Oneonta students only) 

until the end of May.  If you need the extended daycare, it will be an additional $50.00, totaling $800.00 

every 4 weeks.  Oneonta students registering after May 31st, must pay the visiting student price of $800.00 + 

$50.00 = $850.00.                                                                         

Payment is not due now.  Please see below for dates. We look forward to having all our students spend 

summer with us.  We guarantee a B L A S T!!! If there is anything I can do to help you decide, please stop by 

the office and talk to me.  I will be very glad to help!                                                          

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                 

Ms Fiona  

Payment Schedule is as follows:  Mon, June 20th - Fri, July 15th  (4 weeks)  =   $750.00,                                           

Mon, July 18th – Fri, Aug 12th   (4 weeks) =  $750.00.                                                                                               

Please add extended daycare fee of $50.00 per month if needed. = $800.00  

For your information; There will be no school August 15th - 19th                                                                                                                               

The New School year begins; Monday, August 22nd! 


